

City of Santa Barbara STAFF HEARING OFFICER CANCELLATION

MAY 20, 2020

9:00 A.M.
David Gebhard Public Meeting Room
630 Garden Street
SantaBarbaraCA.gov

STAFF:

Susan Reardon, Staff Hearing Officer/Senior Planner Mary Ternovskaya, Commission Secretary

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Staff Hearing Officer meeting of **May 20, 2020** is cancelled.

THE NEXT MEETING of the Staff Hearing Officer is tentatively scheduled for **June 3, 2020**.

Due to COVID-19, the City's public meeting schedule is subject to change.